
Disaster Management Office
(TEL: 052-788-6040, Japanese only) 

①Be sure if you can receive E-mail from ANPIC
  【no-reply@jecc.jp】including URL.

If you can’t receive the E-mail, change your 
reception settings of your E-mail application.
If you don‘t know, please refer to https://www.anpic.jp/mailinfo/

Process of the Online Drill ( Please carry out from ① to ②.)Process of the Online Drill ( Please carry out from ① to ②.)

TO ALL MEMBERS

This announcement relates to

※For more information about “ANPIC”, please refer to the NU Portal site ( in Japanese ).    
https://portal.nagoya-u.ac.jp/app/group/faculty/business/disaster-prevention

Reply ASAP

②At noon on May 29ｔｈ, ANPIC system starts sending you a safety 
confirmation E-mail.
When you receive the E-mail from no-reply@jecc.jp, inform your current safety 
status following the instructions in the E-mail.
It may take up to 30 minutes for the E-mail to arrive.
If you can not receive the E-mail, please retry ① process again. 
Please reply ASAP by May, 29th, at latest 31ｓｔ. 

httpｓ://www.saigai.nagoya-u.ac.jp/

SAFETY CONFIRMATION 
ONLINE DRILL 2024（Spring）

of Nagoya University

by May, 29th, at latest 31th. 

After the disaster,
important information is
delivered from this system.

Tokai National Higher Education and Research System, Nagoya University 
Disaster Prevention Drill 2024(Spring）

ONLINE DRILL （Spring）May, 29th ~ 31st

in Japanese

For all members of Nagoya University (students, faculty and staff) ,
asafetyconfirmationE-mailwill be sent to your  organization's
E-mail address without pre-registration from this academic year. 

May, 29th, Wed. 12:00 pmMay, 29th, Wed. 12:00 pm

Preferably
on the 29th !


